
NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS
COTTAGE LAKE BEACH CLUB

Winter 2025 

CABANA RESERVATIONS 
Reserve the park cabana
for your special occasions
by visiting the website at:

cottagelakebeachclub.org

COTTAGELAKEBEACHCLUB.ORG | INFO@COTTAGELAKEBEACHCLUB.ORG

BOARD MEETINGS

Board meetings are
generally held at the

cabana on the 3rd Tuesday
of each month at 7 p.m. All

residents are welcome to
attend.

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Easter Egg Hunt and
 Park Clean Up

Saturday, April 19
9 a.m. 

Welcome New Board
Members
Thank you to our outgoing CLBC board members and
welcome to the 2025 board! They organize community
events and maintain the park. We welcome volunteers
for events, improvements, and feedback. If interested,
please contact a board member.

President: Lyndsey Stewart
Vice President: Kara Burfeind
Treasurer: Emily Schmoker
Secretary: Donald Zimmerman

INFO

Kirsten Henebry
Kurt Kreager
Chris Seethaler
Trish Winter-Hunt
Ori Yosefi

2025 Board Members

Join our private Facebook
group to connect with
neighbors and share

community news. 

It's almost time to pay the annual homeowner
association dues. An early payment discount of $10 is
available for payments made before April 1. 
Please remit payment as follows:

Dues if postmarked before April 1, 2025: $190.00
Dues if postmarked on or after April 1, 2025: $200.00

Make checks payable to CLBC, Inc., and include your
Block and Lot. Do not send cash; your check serves as
your receipt. Send payments to: CLBC, Box 9,
Woodinville, WA 98072

STAY CONNECTED

Annual Dues Reminder


